
Friends of the Tamarack District Library minutes - October 7, 2021  

 

Voting members present: Cheri Chapin, Barb Schuster, Deanna Sweet, Patty Hawley, Michele McIlhenny, 

Mary Russell. 

Friends and Guests present: Karen Peterson, Deb Couillard, Janet Culey, Luanne Feutz, Sue Draper, 

Deanna Riggleman 

Call to Order at 6:10pm 

Secretary’s Report: Cheri made motion to accept, Deanna Sweet seconded, approved.  

Treasurer’s Report: Given verbally. Balance of $7766.46 with 2 commitments of $618. Net total of 

$7148.46 

Library News/Needs: Library Director Deanna showed us one of the mugs purchased for winter reading 

prizes and reported on the successful Anne Frank programs. She went over some opportunities for 

giving that the library has coming up in the next year. After discussion, Deanna Sweet made a motion to 

sponsor the following programs: Under the Radar ($500), Halloween fun day ($500), Monthly pizza 

programs for the teens ($50 per month for the rest of the school year- 400). And to purchase the 

following items: 2 sewing machines for programs and the sharable collection, metal detector for the 

sharable collection ($549.97), and up to $300 for a new projector for the Tamarack Room. Total of 

$2249.95. The motion was seconded by Patty and approved.  

Book Sale recap and upcoming- September’s book sales brought in $580. October’s sale is on the 21st. 

Patty has scheduled all workers with Janet taking the last spot available that night. October will be our 

last sale of the year.    

Old Business 

1. Celebration of the Season – Samples of fliers were handed out for discussion. Some wording 

will be changed, and Mary will have the fliers printed out for pickup at the library. 

Discussion of businesses and when to ask for donations. We are requesting them to be 

brought to the library by November 19th (Friday). November 22 (Monday) will be workday 

for packaging and getting the items ready. Luanne Feutz reported that the Book Babes will 

once again support and will get together to package their items before the 22nd. Our 11th 

annual Celebration of the Season will be November 30 – December 3 and will be held in the 

Tamarack Room like last year.  

 

Next meeting November 4 @6:00 

Meeting adjourned at 7:20 

 

Submitted by Mary Russell 


